
 
 

Bulletin no: 4 
Date: 13/07/2025 
Time: 10:30 

 
Excessive warming of tyres is becoming an 
issue. Please respect the venue policy. Many 
of you have now been warned, and the issue 
is getting worse. 

Last Warning! 
 
Juniors: We have had a number of 
complaints about Baulking. Please be aware 
of what may be behind you. Reminder to all 
this carries a penalty. 
 
Colin Harkness 
Mach1 2025 
Clerk of the Course 
 


